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STATE OF NEW MEXICO 

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

BRUCE KING 
• I L CONSERVATION DIVISION 

ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE P.O. DRAWER DD 
ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO 88211 

(505)748-1283 
GOVERNOR 

March 30, 1994 

Mr. Stewart Wittenbach 
Kerr-McGee Corporation 
P.O. Box 25861 
Oklahoma City, OK 73125 

RE: Remediation of former BS&W pit 
Kerr-McGee Corporation 
New Mexico State Lease 
Sec. 2, T.19S, R.31E 
Eddy County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Wittenbach: 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD) has completed a reviewed of your revised 
remediation project dated March 30, 1994 for remediation of a former BS&W pit. 

The above mentioned revised closure plan is hereby approved with the following conditions: 

1. The remediation project will conform to the OCD "Unlined Surface Impoundment 
Closure Guidelines." 

2. A closure report will be submitted to the OCD district and Santa Fe offices on the 
"Pit Remediation and Closure Report" no later than May 20, 1994. 

3. The OCD will be notified at least 72 hours in advance of all closure activities such 
that the OCD may have the opportunity to witness the activities and/or split 
samples. 
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Please be advised that OCD approval does not relieve Kerr-McGee Corporation of liability if 
closure activities determine that contamination exists which is beyond the scope of the closure 
plan. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve Kerr-McGee Corporation of liability for 
compliance with other federal, state or local laws and/or regulations. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (505) 748-1283. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Ashley 
District Geologist 

cc: Bill Olson - OCD, Santa Fe, New Mexico 
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Mr. Stewart Wittenbach 
Kerr-McGee Corporation 
P.O. Box 25861 
Oklahoma City, OK 73125 

RE: Remediation of former BS&W pit 
Kerr-McGee Corporation 
New Mexico State Lease 
Sec. 2, T.19S, R.31E 
Eddy County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Wittenbach: 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD) has completed a reviewed of your letter 
dated March 7, 1994 for remediation of a former BS&W pit. 

The above mentioned closure plan is hereby approved with the following conditions: 

1. The remediation project will conform to the OCD "Unlined Surface Impoundment 
Closure Guidelines." 

2. A closure report will be submitted to the OCD district and Santa Fe offices on the 
enclosed "Pit Remediation and Closure Report" no later than May 20, 1994. 

3. The OCD will be notified at least 72 hours in advance of all closure activities such 
that the OCD may have the opportunity to witness the activities and/or split 
samples. 
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Please be advised that OCD approval does not relieve Kerr-McGee of liability if closure 
activities determine that contamination exists which is beyond the scope of the closure plan. In 
addition, OCD approval does not relieve Kerr-McGee of liability for compliance with other 
federal, state or local laws and/or regulations. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (505) 748-1283. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Ashley ' 
District Geologist 

cc: Bill Olson - OCD, Santa Fe, New Mexico 


